Izaak Walton League Board Meeting 6-25-24
Meeting started at 6:30pm at Countryside Pizza.

BOD Members present. Jeremy Brown, Clyde Beebe, Daniel Walter, Heather Walter,
Butch Killen, Matt Love, Shane Hulburt, Melanee Ellis, Derek Cordin, Nick Thompson
Cas Spealman,Phil Humbert, New BOD member: Bill Andersen, Steve Sinko, Jeff
Skoglund,

Guest: Hazel Walter, Sarah Walter, Mitch Rogers, Joe Love.

Membership=682

Bank Balance=$47,747.12
OLD BUSINESS:

Daniel will take over communications with Ben Meyer about the stop the bleed class.
The classes are intended for the Range Officers and people running the matches.

The gap between bay 4 and 5 has been filled with large concrete blocks.
We have the audibles for the rifle range, it just needs to be wired.

The new Scout Rep is Joe Love he is in charge of troops 422, 4422 & adventure
scouts. The troops are looking to come out quarterly to range clean up days. We
invited them to come to the Youth Shoot. There is a scout that is building benches and
a fire pit for the shelter area. Heather has volunteered to be the contact person
between scouts and IWLA and will have a monthly check in and quarterly report.

We discussed making a new bay for carbine, it would be 75 yards and behind bay 1.
Steve Sinko is working on this project by digging out and moving dirt.

Jeremy will get a copy of the agreement between IWLA and Steve Sinko for use of the
front loader to everyone.

Cas will start taking over the work bond credits for Melanee.

Butch is waiting for Oregon Hunter’s Association to send him a packet of information.
We are interested in donating to the organization.

Melanee is interested in having the membership registration forms to be done online,
this will streamline data entry.



New Business:
We voted on replacement board members to fill vacant seats:

Bill Andersen, and Steve Sinko, Jeff Skogland were nominated and voted in. We
voted to hold a spot for a women. (After the meeting we voted by email and accepted
Andrea Pierce as a new member to the IWLA board.)

Volunteers are needed to work on the Non Profit Compliance paperwork. Nick Has
volunteered.

We discussed the membership mailing address for the range membership. It was
agreed that the mail should go to post office box. Melanee will update the address in
August when the renewal form comes.

Ended: 7:59



